
 

 

June 12, 1995 

 

Memorandum 

 

To:  City Council 

 Mark Achen 

 Dave Varley 

 Dept. Heads 

 

Fm:  Larry Timm 

 

Re:  Growth Committee Meeting Notes 

 Meeting of June 12, 1995 

 

Attendees:  Linda Afman, Reford Theobold, R.T. Mantlo, Janet 

Terry, Mark Achen, Dave Varley, Jim Shanks, Rick Beaty, Lanny 

Paulson, David Thornton, Mike Pellitier, and Larry Timm. 

 

1.  Redlands Parkway Area Annexation Boundary Alternatives 

 

 David Thornton presented the suggested boundaries for two 

 separate annexations in the Redlands Parkway area:  Bluffs 

 West #2 and Loma Rio.  Following discussion, the direction 

 provided by the Growth Committee was to proceed with both 

 annexations and set up two neighborhood meetings in late July 

 and early August for each area.   

 

2.  Draft Annexation Strategy (dated April 28, 1995) 

 

 Since the Growth Committee members had not had sufficient 

time  to review the draft, the item will be placed on the July 10 

 Growth Committee agenda.  City Council member written 

comments  on the draft to Dave Varley or Larry Timm prior to the 

July 10  Growth Committee meeting are welcome.      
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